
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

We are planning a school trip to Roberts Park in Saltaire on Thursday the 23rd May. We will be catching 

the train from Steeton and Silsden to Saltaire, taking a picnic and returning to school after lunch. The cost 

of the trip will be £3 per child. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, non-fizzy drinks, a waterproof 

coat/ sun hat/ sun cream and suitable shoes. The children must wear their school uniform. For the trip to 

take place, we will need a high ratio of adults to children. If you would like to volunteer on the trip then 

please fill in the slip below. Please note; If we have too many volunteers we will select the parents that 

offered to help first. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school next week. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ellie Waddington and Emma Varley 

 

STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to Roberts Park, Saltaire, on Thursday 23rd May and I 

accept all the arrangements made by the school.  I enclose £3 towards the cost of the trip. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………. 

 

 


